APPENDIX "B"

SoHo Community Association

225 Burwell Street South
London, ON N6B 2V5

June 6, 2018

To the Community & Protective Services Committee:

On behalf of the SoHo Community Association, | am writing to offer our enthusiastic support for
the restoration of the Simcoe Street WWI School Monument and its’ relocation to the north
side of Simcoe Street where the school once stood.

It is very important to our residents that this monument continues to be located within SoHo,
especially in proximity to the school site. We were deeply touched by the beautiful design for

the small garden surrounding the monument that was designed by Lisa McNiven.

We hope that the memorial will be ready to use to commemorate the 100™ anniversary of the
armistice of World War | taking place on November 11, 2018.

Council’s support for keeping this monument - of such historical importance to SoHo - within
our neighbourhood would be greatly appreciated.

Yours very truly,

Ol f ki

Angela Lukach
President





